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To the Peace Corps Alumni Foundation for Philippine Development (PCAFPD), 
 

Good day! 
 

I am writing this letter to recommend Miss Admyre Aemi Joy S. Mandapat for the PCAFPD 
Undergraduate Scholarship. 

She is a bona fide Grade 12 student at San Jose Community High School under the Science, 
Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics (STEM) strand and I am her current homeroom adviser and 
subject teacher in various specialized subjects and can vouch for her excellent academic performance 
and commendable character. 

Admyre has been showing eagerness in continuous learning and discovery. Her drive and 
motivation to gain knowledge every day only shows how she recognizes the importance of education to 
her personal and professional growth – resulting in the achievements she has been receiving early on this 
semester. During the First Quarter, her average grade reached the criteria to be awarded With Honors. 
Not only that, she also belongs to the Top 10 Performing Students among her class. These intellectual 
qualities and character of hers, indeed, will be a significant help to her in striving for more academic 
achievements in college. 

She is also an active member of various organizations and clubs inside the school. Her openness 
to lead and serve also adds up to her qualifications as a responsible student, not only for herself, but also 
for the benefit of others around her. 

Aside from that, I’m also impressed by her preparedness and plans for her long-term educational 
goals and career. I believe that this scholarship program would greatly alleviate the financial strain she 
may face in their pursuit. 

Thus, I wholeheartedly encourage you to please consider Miss Admyre Aemi Joy S. Mandapat for 
the scholarship grant, as she has met the qualifications to be a deserving candidate. 

For any question regarding Admyre, please do not hesitate to reach out to me via email at 
kristhel.breis@deped.gov.ph or via phone at 0968-492-2926. I will be happy to accommodate you. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
ENGR. KRISTHEL V. BREIS 
Special Science Teacher I 
San Jose Community High School 
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